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To Certive Solutions Inc. Shareholders and Stakeholders: 

 

 There was a printing error in the Notice of Annual General and Special Meeting of 

Shareholders to be held on April 26, 2023. 

 

The Notice did state that that an annual general and special meeting of the shareholders 

of Certive Solutions Inc. (“Certive” or the “Company”) will be held in the offices of 

Davidson & Company LLP, which is correct. 

 

The address should have been Suite 1200, 609 Granville Street, Pacific Centre, 

Vancouver, BC Canada V7Y 1G6 at 10:00 a.m. (Vancouver time) on April 26, 2023 (the 

“Meeting”). 

 

We apologize for the Inconvenience, 

 

Certive Solutions, Inc. 

 


